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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I am writing to inform you that Governors and I attended a meeting last week with Hammersmith 
& Fulham Council where we received reassurance from Cabinet members that they are fully com-
mitted to the rebuild of Flora Gardens Primary school. 
  
Although we do not yet have a timeline for the project we are very pleased to share that this  
exciting project is moving forward. 
  
There will be additional information to share soon and further opportunities for you and the local 
community to see plans and give feedback.  
  
I thank you all for your patience and understanding in regards to information about the project 
during the challenges of COVID.” 
  

Mr Naismith 

 
 

Pupils demonstrated outstanding 
teamwork, cooperation and  
determination in a fun-filled  
afternoon of sports activities at 
Ark Burlington Danes Academy. 
Year 6 were put through their 
paces in a range of athletics 
events, including the 12-minute 
continuous relay ,in which we 
managed to complete 21 laps!!! 
 
It was also lovely to see Jasmine  
(ex Flora Gardens pupil), who as a 
junior sports leader, was involved 
in the running of the event! 
 

Well done, Year 6!  

… and Mr  Finney  

showing  everyone 

how it is done ! 
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Flora Gardens enjoyed a picnic for 
lunch on Thursday. Luckily, the sun 
was shining so we were able to eat our 
delicious baguettes outside!   

This week in History, Year 1 were exploring how 

they could use puppets to tell stories. They then 

had ago at creating their own!  
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Nethercott House Trip  
Reminder 

 

Current Year 5 & Year 4 pupils 
are eligible for a place on the 
next  residential trip to  
 Nethercott House in  
November 2021.   These places 
are limited and filling up  
quickly, a £25.00 deposit is 
needed to  secure a place. 
Please see Mrs Brand if you 
have any questions. 

Get ready for the   

Summer Fun Day 

15th July 2021 
 

£5 entry -  please pay 

via Sims Pay  

 

50p/£1.00 per  

tuck item 
 

If any pupils would like 

to enter the  

Cake Competition  

please email Ms Kelly at 

office@fgschool.uk  

                      

Great prizes to be won! 
*Pupils will still be  

having school lunch on this 
day. 

Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery 
Zyana 

 

Reception 
Anaiyah 

 

Year 1 
Leela & Sofiya 

 

Year 2 
Syon & Ahmad 

 

Year 3  
Hudaifa & Jelisha 

 

Year 4  
Aaron 

 

Year 5  
Aaliyah 

 

Year 6 
Nadine 

 

PE  
Anh Y6 

 

Spanish 
Year 5 

 

Music  

 Year 2 

If your child is in Year 6 (or is 

in another year group and 

leaving the school) and was 

loaned a laptop from the 

school over lockdown, please 

ensure it is returned to the 

school office or to the class 

teacher by Friday 9th July.  Captain Syon blew us away 

this week with his excellent 

independent piece of writing, 

where his task was to change 

the ending of a story.             

Well done, Syon!  

     July      Reminder 
  

 

Wednesday 14 July 
Individual and Class  
Photographs 
 

Thursday 15 July 
Summer Fun Day 
 

Friday 16 July 
Sports Day 
 

Friday 23 July 

End of Term. Close @ 1.30 
 


